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Wendy Collard

From: Clare Sullivan
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 08:48 a.m.
To: neil.lindsay@tasman.govt.nz
Subject: RE: Emergency Fund Policy/Guidelines [#111BEBI]

 Kia ora Neil, 
 
I write in response to your lgoima below regarding the use of reserve funds for emergency funds. 
 
Dunedin City Council has no such fund. 
 
I trust this answers your query. 
 
Regards  
 
Clare Sullivan   

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: neil.lindsay@tasman.govt.nz 
Sent: Friday, 14 April 2023 03:28:34 p.m. 
To: dcc@dcc.govt.nz 
Subject: Emergency Fund Policy/Guidelines 

Kia ora, 

  

I hope you are well.  

  

Could you please provide any Council policy or guidance regarding the use of reserve funds for 
emergency funds? Ideally, this would include: 

-          The reserve funds that can be accessed 

-          What can the funds be used for 

-          How the funds are accessed 

-          How much is put into the fund each year and how this happens 

-          The max/min level of the fund. 

  

Kind regards, 

Neil Lindsay 
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Neil Lindsay
 

Community Policy Advisor
 

DDI 
 

+64 354 37657
 

  |   
 

 

neil.lindsay@tasman.govt.nz 

  

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 
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